
SUBMISSION OF PROPOSAL FOR UNIVERSITY ANTHEM 

The University Management is in the process of having a University Anthem 

that will be unique like that of Universities in the Ivy League of Schools and 

some other renowned Universities. 

The Anthem is expected to capture the Vision of the Founding Fathers of the 

University as well as the future of the University. 

Interested members of staff and students are hereby call upon to propose a 

University Anthem to be presented to a Panel of Judges to determine the best. 

Anyone that makes a submission may be called upon by the Panel of Judges to 

defend the submissions. 

Please note that all members of staff and students are free to make a 

presentation except the members of the University Anthem Committee. 

The University will have a prize for the proponent whose submission is 

adopted for use by the University. The submission opens immediately and will 

close by Tuesday, 31st January, 2017 at 4:00 pm. 


